
Feb. 3, 2020 
 
To: Honorable Representative Doherty and Education Committee members  
Title: Chair, House Committee on Education Oregon State Legislature  
RE: Support for House Bill 4140 
 
Dear Representative Doherty and other members of House Committee on Education, 
 
My name is Lyndsay Rae Porter and I support this bill because we need to protect our children in the 
tragic event of a concussion occurring while attending school or school-related activities.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lyndsay Rae Porter 
 


